Leyden Selectboard Leyden Town Hall Minutes

June 15, 2017

Selectboard Members Present: Jeff Neipp, Bill Glabach, Lance Fritz.

Others Present: Bob Snow.

Call to order 9:00am.

Minutes

MOTION: Lance moved to accept the minutes of May 18, May 23, and June 8 as written. Unanimous, with exception of May 23- Jeff abstained due to non-attendance.

Recreation Committee Meeting

Bill reported that he attended the Recreation Meeting held at the Pavilion. Conversation centered around the tennis courts. The courts need repair, as well as the retaining wall surrounding them. The Pavilion needs some work, and the bathroom is out of order.

Parking at South Cemetery

Bob Snow addressed the Board concerning parking at South Cemetery. He asked if the Town could fill in across from the cemetery so that cars could be parked there. He thinks that Carl Johnson might not approve of parking there. He also reminded the Board that Harold Campbell, who was Town Clerk for many years, was a previous owner of Carl's house. He feels that there could be many Leyden artifacts in the attic of the house. The Board will discuss this further at a later meeting.

Zoning Board of Appeals

Bob Snow said that there now only three members on the ZBA. There should be five members. He feels that they should reorganize. The Board will look into this.

ADJOURNMENT

MOTION: Jeff moved to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 9:45am.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jeff Neipp